
       

  

  

 

 

REVISED NOTICE OF HEARING 

DATE AND TIME CHANGE 
 

September 24, 2024 

 

Dear Committee Member: 
 

 The Subcommittee on Emergency Management and Technology hearing entitled “Given 

the Green Light: Open Border Policies and Threats to Law Enforcement” originally scheduled for 

Thursday, September 26, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. EDT HAS BEEN CHANGED. The Subcommittee 

will now meet at a date and time to be announced. Witnesses will be by invitation only. 

 

If you need further information, please contact Diana Bergwin, Subcommittee Director at 

(202) 226-8417. 

 
 


